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     Merry Christmas and happy New Year to all the family and friends who help to keep 

East View Cemetery a place of peace and beauty for now and generations to come.  The 

officers of East View; President Duggan Snipes, Treasurer Joyce Cameron, and Secretary 

Jean Baldwin and all of the other volunteers are truly grateful for your financial support 

through this past challenging year.  We have been able to continue to maintain our work 

schedules and pay the bills thanks to dedicated donors and volunteers.  We hope that you 

will again put East View on your Christmas gift list.  

 

     For those of you who live in the Atlanta area, we have a special request.  As you know 

we gather each second Saturday of the month, weather permitting, to do cleanup work in 

the cemetery.  Most of our volunteers are senior citizens, and don’t seem to be getting any 

younger.  If you have children or grandchildren who would like to join us we would surely 

welcome them.  We have been the grateful recipient of many tools, rakes, wheelbarrows, 

etc. and need some willing hands.  Our grass cutting and tree trimming requires paid 

labor, but there is still much to be done on work day. 

 

 

Please send donations to:     Please send changes of address to: 

 

East View Cemetery Association    Mrs. Jean Baldwin 

P.O. Box 3572      2232 Timber Lane  

Lilburn, Ga. 30048-3572     Snellville, Ga. 30078 

        baldwin1755@gmail.com  

 

East View Cemetery is not a perpetual care cemetery, and relies solely on donations.   It is a 

501(c)(13) Non-profit organization. 

 

 

 

CARING FOR THOSE WHO CARED FOR US 
 

 

 


